
 
 
 
 

GRIFFITH MEET AND GREET 
DECEMBER 8, 7-8pm  
National Parks and Wildlife Office- 200 Yambil Street Griffith 
 

                              
 
 
                             
 
 

 
DO YOU WANT TO LEARN MORE ABOUT YOUR LOCAL AREA? 

Spend time outdoors with like-minded people and learn from some 
keen (and very knowledgeable) plant and bird enthusiasts... 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Murrumbidgee Field Naturalists GRIFFITH Meet and Greet 
WE ARE INTERESTED IN GETTING MORE GRIFFITH PEOPLE INVOLVED IN THE MFN’s. COME TO THE NATIONAL PARKS AND 
WILDLIFE OFFICE AT 200 YAMBIL STREET ON DECEMBER 8, FROM 7-8PM AND MEET EXSISTING MEMBERS AND LISTEN TO 
DAVID WOODSIDE SPEAK ON BIRDS IN OUR AREA. AN ORDINARY MEETING WILL FOLLOW. 
 
                                                  
                                                 Monthly meetings plus at least two monthly                   
outings in Leeton, Narrandera or Griffith area 
                                                     Field excursions to various locations and 
National Parks, weekend campouts to the Snowy Mountains and Nature 
Reserves or National Parks. 
                                                  
                                                   Involvement in Biodiversity surveys, the Bitterns in 
Rice project, the NSW Twitchathon and tree planting and clean-up Australia. 

 
           Regular surveys of Important Bird Areas (IBAs) 

in the Binya State Forest, Fivebough and Tuckerbil 
Wetlands. 

Monthly newsletter full of beautiful photos and 
interesting articles as well as club activities for the 
upcoming months. 

 

                
               LIGHT SUPPER PROVIDED. RSVP kkeely@mli.org.au or 0428 396 826 
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